
Please also see attached.  
 
My Daughters Evie and Ellie would also like to vehemently object to this horrendous 
proposal.  
 
Please accept this email as TWO further objections. They have followed this awful 
situation for the majority of their lives.  
 
Sadly due to educational commitments they have been unable to attend the inquiry on 
this occasion as they did for inquiry one in their roles of Yr6 House Captain and Eco-
Comittee representative.  
 
They are devastated we will have to move house if this goes ahead, as I can’t take the 
risk to their health and this will sadly mean my cattery business will also have to close, 
so I will lose my income too. It will be devastating for us as a family having lived in 
Caunsall/Cookley since birth.  
  
This land is so precious to us all, in so many ways.  
 
Warmest wishes, 
 
Jemma Powell-Tibbetts 
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